
 KCAIA Membership Benefits 
 The KCAIA was established to provide an avenue for area insurance professionals to be able to work 
 together to help promote our industry. We believe that as insurance professionals, we play a major role in 
 the overall well-being of our community. The KCAIA promotes high standards of conduct among the 
 members and encourages a greater public understanding of the insurance industry. 

 Our member benefits include: 

 Annual KCAIA Golf Tournament/Fundraiser for Youth Scholarships  . 
 Proceeds from the Golf Tournament provide multiple scholarships for children of 
 individuals working in the Insurance Industry. This is the largest industry event in the 
 Kansas City Metro and provided $29,000 in scholarships to deserving youth in 2024. 

 Continuing Education classes for members to help meet MO & KS licensing Requirements 
 Proceeds from the Golf Tournament provide multiple scholarships for children of 
 individuals working in the Insurance Industry. This is the largest industry event in the 
 Kansas City Metro and provided $29,000 in scholarships to deserving youth in 2024. We 
 encourage education and insurance industry Professional Designations. We partner with 
 local and national programs to provide/sponsor approved Continuing Education Classes on 
 HOT topics affecting our Industry. 

 “Shining Star - Employee of the Year Award” 
 Proceeds from the Golf Tournament provide multiple scholarships for children of 
 individuals working in the Insurance Industry. This is the largest industry event in the 
 Kansas City Metro and provided $29,000 in scholarships to deserving youth in 2024. The 
 KCAIA wanted to recognize the people behind the scenes that play a significant role in 
 making our agency members successful. Recognition and cash prizes are awarded at our 
 annual membership meeting. 

 KCAIA Annual Membership Meeting/Election/Holiday Party 
 This event allows our members to get together in the spirit of the holidays, vote in the new 
 Directors and Officers, and learn of our plans for the coming year. All members are invited 
 as well as our insurance company representatives and drinks & appetizers are provided. 

 The KCAIA wants to thank all the current members for your participation in our organization and at our 
 events. Without you, none of this would be possible! We encourage you to contact us if you have any suggestions 
 or would like to become more involved. Our website is  www.kcagents.org  . 

http://www.kcagents.org/



